rgarza@portlavaca.org On o= D OC

Subject: FW: Bilge reclamation unit

From: Tony Belton <Tony.Belton@glo.texas.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 12:09 PM

To: jweaver@portlavaca.org

Cc: Amanda Marek <Amanda.Marek@glo.texas.gov>; Rusty Moon <Rusty.Moon@GLO.TEXAS.GOV>
Subject: Bilge reclamation unit

Good afternoon Ms. Weaver,

| would like to provide an update on the recent developments regarding the Port Lavaca bilge
reclamation unit. Our contractor has visited the sites and will start the demolition, removal and
clean up of the Port Lavaca location later this week. We hope to see it completed between the 3™
and the 9" of June. We were lucky that our contractor was able to shift their schedule and quickly
accommodate our request. My project leader, Rusty Moon, will contact Jim Rudelat and brief him on
the operation gnd we will inform you when it is nearing completion. Granted, this timetable will be
heavily dependent on weather and any emergency events that may pull our team away. Thank you
for your patience in this matter, if you have any questions, you can reach me at the numbers below.
Respectfully, '

Tony Belton

Regional Manager- Region 5

0Oil Spill Prevention & Response
Office: 361-552-8081

Fax: 361-552-7995

Cell: 361-746-8391

414 Travis St. Port Lavaca TX. 77979



